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Editor’s Letter
This special issue of the Nordic Journal of Business 
(NJB) focuses on Nordic corporate governance. 
The special issue consists of four articles presented 
at the 7th Annual Workshop of the Nordic Corpo-
rate Governance Network which was organized at 
Copenhagen Business School in June 2015. 

The first article by Steen Thomsen (Copenha-
gen Business School) serves as an introduction to 
the special issue by reviewing the key elements of 
the Nordic corporate governance model. In the 
second article, Karin Jonnergård (Lund University 
and Linnaeus University) and Ulf Larsson-Olaison 
(Linnaeus University) analyze the persistence of 
the Swedish corporate governance model under 
international governance reforms. The third ar-

ticle by Wolf-Georg Ringe (Copenhagen Business 
School) provides a comparison of the Nordic 
and German board structures and the role of 
the boards in corporate governance. Finally, the 
fourth article by Laura Arranz Aperte (Hanken 
School of Economics) examines the association 
between nomination committee characteristics 
and the composition of the board of directors in 
the Finnish governance context. 

We hope that you enjoy reading this special 
issue of the Nordic Journal of Business. 

Steen Thomsen 	 Sami Vähämaa
Guest Editor 	 Editor


